
Dear Editor, 

We have revised the manuscript with title “Estimation of emergency costs for 
earthquakes and floods in Central Asia based on modelled losses” and have 
provided additional details about the estimation of MI data, based on the 
considered DS and DI. 

Best regards, 

Mario A. Salgado-Gálvez (on behalf of all authors). 


